BrIANM QuIRK
Attorney at Law

July 21, 2006

Ann Lamey, Esq.
Associate Attorney General
Department of Justice

33 Capitol Strect

Concord, NH 03301

Re:

Dear Ann:

Please find enclosed the reconciliation reports that the Diocese prepared to insure that ail
reports of sexual abuse of a minor by Church personnel that are received by the Diocese of
Manchester have been forwarded by the Diocese to the Attorney General’s Office in accordance
with the December 2002 agreement. As you will see, these reports are for the first two quarters
of 2006.

After your office compares its records to the enclosed. reports, please have a
representative of your office sign the forms to acknowledge consistency in the records and retum
the forms to me, or contact me with any questions.

Very truly yours,
Brian M. Quirk
BMQ:mdr
Enclosures

cc:  Paul E. Brodeur, Senior Investigator
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